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PTFA 

Halloween Disco  

A big thank you to everyone who supported the PTFA by attending the Halloween 

Discos last Friday. The children seemed to have a great time and we know that 

many parents were pleased that they did not have to attend this year. We were very impressed 

with the  children's Halloween costumes and the DJs were excellent. We raised a fantastic 

£511 which was £60 more than the Halloween Disco in the club last year. Many thanks to the 

PTFA  members who gave up their Friday afternoon and evening to set up for the discos and to 

help with the supervision of the children. Also a big thank you to Mrs Hrabowenskyj who stayed 

behind with Mrs Hymers to help the PTFA.  Here are a few photographs from the two discos.  


